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From: mary lou davis   
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 1:38 PM 
To: Farmer, Andrea - FNS  
Subject: comment on paper work reduction

Andrea-

Having worked as an auditor for the State of Indiana for CACFP, and now working in a local Head Start agency doing 
the CACFP, I have a comment.

The enrollment forms for Head Start are very redundant based on the HHS mandated collection of paperwork the Head 
Start agencies must collect before the child can enter the HS program. 

If there were one piece of paper to let go of it would be the enrollment form. Most Head Starts that I used to audit and 
the one I work for now have an electronic system in place that show all the child's information (above and beyond the 
normal child care setting) and then shows where the child is located and the program he/she is in; HS, EHS, etc.

Thanks for the consideration-
Mary Lou Davis 

-- 
Mary Lou Davis
CACFP-Food Program
Elkhart & St. Joseph Counties HS
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